Bulletin Board Annual Report

Date Submitted: 05/14/2023

Chairperson(s): Diana Stevens

Members:

Members: Dena Beeghly (just joined), Bev Halchak, Barbara Heckman, Debby Kern, Joan Lindstrom, Nan Naeve, Trudy Warren (retired in April), Mary Lou Grinwis, Diana Stevens, Lynn Lodge, Jill Murray, Judith Greene

How many Crosslands residents benefit from this committee's activities? How often?

• All Crosslands residents who choose to read the postings on the Bulletin Boards benefit as do the Administration and Crosslands committees which post information. In addition, prospective Crosslands residents learn about Crosslands by reading the Bulletin Boards. The Boards have been used more than ever in the past year.

Accomplishments:

• The Committee has kept the Boards up to date and neat. Daily the monitor for the week checks the Boards, removing out of date signs and rearranging signs, as needed, to keep the Boards looking orderly.